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Woodley C of E School children have an excellent reputation for looking smart in 
their uniform. We are proud of our children and hope that you will help us maintain 
this high standard as it is important that your child is dressed appropriately and 
smartly at all times.  
 
Our school uniform: 
 
Boys 
Long grey or black trousers or grey or black knee length shorts 
White or red polo shirt or short/long-sleeved white shirt 
Red school jumper (with school logo preferred) 
Black, grey or white socks (no trainer socks) 
Sensible black shoes (leather or leather effect) which provide a good grip and fasten 
securely.  No open toed sandals, boots, canvas shoes or trainers 
 
Girls  
Knee length grey or black skirt or grey or black pinafore dress 
Long grey or black trousers or grey or black knee length shorts 
Knee length Summer red and white checked dress 
White or red polo shirt or short or long-sleeved white shirt 
Red school cardigan or jumper (with school logo preferred) 
Black, grey or white socks (no trainer socks) 
Red, black or grey tights 
Sensible black shoes (leather or leather effect) which provide a good grip and fasten 
securely.  No open toed sandals, boots, canvas shoes or trainers 
 
PE Kit 
Plain white T-shirt (school logo optional)  
Plain red shorts 
Plain tracksuit bottoms (winter) 
Plain sweatshirt, no hoodies, zips or pockets (winter) 
Trainers (not plimsolls) 
 
PE Kit should be in school all week and only taken home at the weekend for 
washing. Please provide a named bag in which your child can keep their PE Kit 
whilst at School and carrier bag for when trainers are muddy. 
 
Jewellery should not be worn in school. If a child has pierced ears, plain gold or silver 
studs only should be worn. For safety, these have to be removed during PE. If 
children are unable to remove their earrings without adult help, please do not send 
them into school with earrings on PE days.  If the earrings cannot be removed for up 
to six weeks after piercing, please provide protective tape to be applied for PE 
lessons.  
 
Extreme hairstyles are not acceptable in school and only natural colours are suitable 
for the children. Please support us in this by not allowing your child to attend school 
with inappropriate hairstyles and colours. Hair accessories; slides, scrunches and 
bands are to be red, black, grey or white and long hair must be tied back at all times. 
All make-up, including nail varnish should not be worn to school. Temporary tattoos 
are also unacceptable. 
 



It is important that ALL of your children’s belongings are clearly named. Each term 
we collect an enormous quantity of un-named items, many of which are almost new.  
 
All types of shirt are to be tucked in at all times. In the event of hot weather, the Head 
Teacher may make the decision, on a day to day basis, to allow the children to leave 
their shirts untucked.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns about items of clothing, please discuss with 
the school office or make an appointment to see the Head Teacher. 
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